SAN JOSE STATE COLLEGE

SAN JOSE, CALIFORNIA 95114
Office of the Foreign Student Advisor

October 19, 1965

Patricia Carpio

220 Margaret

San Jose, California

Dear Miss Carpio:

Just a short note to thank you for participating
in the Friday fashion show. Your costume was

beautiful and so were you.

Thanks again.

o

Thomas R. Coke
Foreign Student Advisor

TRC/af



